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May 20, 2008 
 
 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
This June, contractors for the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will begin the I-95 
Expansion Projects (Financial Identification Numbers 406870-1-52-01, 406870-2-52-01 and 413843-1-52-0) 
along I-95 between PGA Boulevard and S.R.706/Indiantown Road, including improvements on S.R. 
706/Indiantown Road from the Florida Turnpike to Chasewood Plaza. These projects include widening I-95 to 
provide High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes in each direction and are the last of several related projects 
designed to ease congestion along I-95 in Palm Beach County. 
 
As part of our commitment to informing the public about construction projects that will benefit their 
community, the Department will host a Public Meeting on Wednesday, June 4, 2008, between the hours 
of 5 p.m. and 7 p.m. The meeting will be held at the project’s public information field office at 11641 
Kew Gardens Avenue, Suite 101, in Palm Beach Gardens.  
 
Attendees will have an opportunity to review project plans, ask questions and speak with project 
representatives about the scope of work and anticipated construction schedule.  If special assistance is 
required, please contact the number below, before Wednesday, May 28, 2008.  
 
Attached for your information, please find a project Fact Sheet, with details about the work to be performed 
and the schedule of construction. I want to thank you in advance for your patience and support as we strive to 
meet the transportation needs of your community. Should you have any questions regarding this project, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Public Information Specialist, Alicia De Fago directly at 561-718-4709. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Paul D. Blanchard 
Paul D. Blanchard, P.E. 
Palm Beach Operations Construction Manager 
FDOT District Four - Palm Beach Operations Center 
Paul.Blanchard@dot.state.fl.us  
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